School Community Council Meeting Minutes
October 27, 2014, 11 am

Welcome- Aerwyn Whitlock

-Presentation of SAGE assessment results

Dr. Backman presented the SAGE assessment results. Showed graphs comparing Foothill scores to the
Alpine School district scores and the Utah state scores. He said that these scores are a snapshot of the
students abilities but as a snapshot it doesn’t provide a complete picture. As subsequent assessments
are given we will have a better picture of Foothill students growth and abilities. Dr. Backman presented
a comparison of the Foothill scores on the CRT (previous assessment method) with the scores on the
new SAGE assessment. He presented the idea that this assessment seems to be a more accurate way to
assess college readiness. These results will be used to help us shape our school improvement plan.

Individual students SAGE results will be available to parents mid-November on Skyward.
-STEM update
Dr. Backman gave an update on how the STEM program is being implemented in the school. He went

over some of the ways that the STEM program is being utilized by teachers and students.

-Next meeting will take place November 11" @ 11 am



